Our Ref: Your Ref: Contact:

Tel: 01236 632110

E-mail: enquiries@cumbernauld-pri.n-lanark.sch.uk

Date: 20 April 2021



Education and Families

Ed Clinton
Head Teacher
Cumbernauld Primary School
Eastfield Road
Cumbernauld G68 0EB
www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

Transition to Primary 1- August 2021

We are looking forward to welcoming you and your child to Cumbernauld Primary (pending placing request decision by the local authority if applicable) in August 2021.

Guidance is constantly changing and we always adhere to all safety procedures. We would hope to arrange a visit to the school for your child if government and local authority guidelines allow. We will keep you informed of dates for this event.

I hope you and your child enjoyed listening to one of Mrs Hart's favourite stories and completing the follow-up activity. Please remember to send your photographs to us at enquiries@cumbernauld-pri.sch.uk. We plan to create a transition display to help welcome our new pupils to the school.

As you know, Mrs Hart, our Depute Head Teacher has responsibility for the transition and management of our P1 pupils. In the coming weeks, we will provide you with some information about school routines, and offer some suggestions of things you can be doing with your child to aid their transition from nursery to school.

To see the latest updates, please continue to visit our school website at: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/cumbernauldprimary/









We thank you for your patience and understanding at this time.

Take care of yourselves, and stay safe.

Yours sincerely,

Ed Clinton

Head Teacher